
Sandy Linton 
I joined the Retained ranks of NSW Fire 
Brigades in 2000 originally at Moss Vale 
and transferred to the Woolgoolga Station 
several years ago. 

I have held the position of Deputy Captain 
at both stations and currently still do at 
Woolgoolga. 

I’ve been one of two FBEU Station 
Delegates at Woolgoolga for some years 
now and was successfully voted onto the 
FBEU Retained Subbranch committee 
last elections. 

My campaign pledge is based on being 
contactable to all members, listening to all the different sides of what the members 
want, not making any personal decisions or taking action without all the facts BUT 
most certainly on any issues with deadlines not to procrastinate until it’s too late. 

My aim is to work hard for the benefit of ALL Union members. 

Unity within the FBEU is something I am extremely passionate about! 

If I’m successfully voted as the FBEU Junior Vice President I promise I will: 

1: Be open and contactable for all members. 
2: Constantly look for ways to improve the conditions of all firefighters. 
3: Be willing to work with all members on the SCoM. 
4: Most importantly; keep all Union values high. 

Feel free to ring me on 0408486869 

 


